

Frank D. Blum, President
Eun Soo Park, President-Elect
Douglas R. Carroll, Secretary
Michael Schulz, Parliamentarian
Kurt L. Kosbar, Past President
facsenate@mst.edu, 573.341.4972

FS0708ref-7

Referral to the Budgetary Affairs and Personnel Committees

Soft Money Raises

The Budgetary Affairs and Personnel Committees are requested to review the procedures, practices, benefits and detriments relative to the use of "soft money" to supplement the Academic Year salaries of faculty members.

It is anticipated that a report be submitted to the Faculty Senate at its June 08 meeting.

Referred by RP&A 6 May 2008

Frank D. Blum, President Faculty Senate, Missouri S&T

Status (as of 20 June 2008): Awaiting Committee action.